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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief Transportation Branch
Division of Safeguards and Transportation, NMSS
washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. MacDonald,
As requested in your letter (attached) all records required by
10 CFR Part 71.91 are retained at 775 Dutton St., Lowell, MA, If you
have any further questions please don't hesitate to call or write.
Sincerely,
(') :'Th/*"k

William Portuese
Manager of Engineering
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Colonial Gas Company
Lowell Division
ATTN: Mr. W. Portuese
40 Market St , P.0O. Box 860
Lowell, MA 01853

Gentlemen:

As requested in your letter dated August 30 1989, Qua11t¥
Assurance Approval No. 0214 has been terminated. Accord ngly,

ou have been deleted as a user of Certificate of Compliance
O0s. 9033 and 9039,

Please advise us, within 30 days from the date of this letter,
the location at which the records required by 10 CFR Part 71.91
are to be retained.

Sincerely,

o . [ een R

MacDonald, Chief
Trarc srtation Branch
Div’ ion of Safeguards and
Tr. asportation, NMSS




